
What an amazing term/ year we've had at Merry Berries!
Our after school club has been filled with so many exciting

activities, making wonderful memories together. 
We've danced the days away at our Bubble Party and Light
Disco, splashed around during Water Play, soaked up the
sunshine with Fun in the Sun, made beautiful music, got

creative with pastry making, movie evenings and embarked on
thrilling Treasure Hunts! 
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Nick,  Carley and  the Merry Berry
Team would like to wish you all a

fabulous summer and look foward
to seeing you all in September for

another year of  Berry Adventures!

THE MERRIEST
THE MERRIEST
THE MERRIEST

BERRYBERRYBERRY
Yahya has been awarded our

Merriest Berry this term for actively
participating in many activities and

being adventurous in trying a variety
of new foods.

Yahya

Please be aware that
Merry Berries will begin
again on Monday 23rd

September.

When we return after
the Summer holidays,
you will be asked to

apply for places again
and complete the

necessary documents in
order to confirm the

place.


